
Memo 

 

 

Date: 28 November 2018 
 

 
 
TO: SECRETARIAT SOUTHERN REGIONAL PLANNING PANEL  
 
SUBJECT: 2017STH019 DA-2017/730 THOMAS AND KEIRA STREETS, 

WOLLONGONG   

 

Correction Attachment 5 
 
It is noted that the header to page 1 of Attachment 5 refers to the incorrect development application.  
 
I confirm that the content of the compliance tables in Attachment 5 relates to the correct DA-2017/730.  
 
 
 
 
Pier Panozzo 
City Centre and Major Development Manager 

 

 

 


